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1 message

ed pfueller <edpfueller@gmail.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 12:10 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Thanks to you all for volunteering and including residents like me in this process.  I’m a resident
of Elizabeth Park and understand the challenges that a tax increase will pose to our limited
family budget and others of modest incomes and I am strongly in support of option E for
building a new Middle School.
 
I have needed a new roof for a number of years and recently had to get a loan and use some
meager savings put a new one on.  I would have saved a lot of money if I had done it four years
ago but I did not see the big picture at the time. Luckily I did not get water damage to the house
that would require more costly repair and lower my home value. It’s simple to understand that
going the cheaper option fails to solve the underlying problems and critical needs and just
makes us all have to spend more in the near future. Home values decrease when the schools
are not desirable as well. I’m pretty sure most people in town will understand if presented in this
way. Please include the sensible choice, E, in your proposal.

Ed Pfueller, 42 Longfellow Dr.  
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